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Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

new parking layout 

Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> Wed, Sep 6, 2017 at 3:28 PM
To: Tom Greer <TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com>, Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>, Nathan Cermelj
<nathan@libertybayrecovery.com>
Cc: Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>, Keith Gray <kgray@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Tom – I have reviewed the revised parking lot layout with City staff and do not find the configura�on to be
acceptable. We do not believe the parking spaces will provide sufficient vehicle accessibility given the noted
dimensions. Please call me if you have any ques�ons or wish to discuss other alterna�ves you may be considering.

 

Thanks

 

Thomas A. Errico, PE 
Senior Associate  
Traffic Engineering Director  

 
12 Northbrook Drive 
Falmouth, ME 04105 
+1.207.781.4721 main  
+1.207.347.4354 direct  
+1.207.400.0719 mobile  
+1.207.781.4753 fax  
thomas.errico@tylin.com 
Visit us online at www.tylin.com 
Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | Google+ 

"One Vision, One Company"

 

From: Tom Greer [mailto:TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 2:30 PM 
To: Ma�hew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>; Nathan Cermelj <nathan@libertybayrecovery.com> 
Cc: Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>; Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>; Keith Gray
<kgray@portlandmaine.gov> 
Subject: RE: new parking layout
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h�ps://www.libertybayrecovery.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/LibertyBay_Booklet-Brochure.pdf 

h�p://wgme.com/news/local/making-a-difference-portland-recovery-center-expanding

This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s).  This email and any attachments are protected by federal confidentiality laws
(42 CFR, part 2) and may contain privileged information or protected individual health information.  If you are not the above named intended recipient, or the employee or

agent responsible to deliver this email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, printing, copying, or distribution of this email or
attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by telephone or reply by email and destroy this email and attachments. 

Thank you!

 

 

 

--

Matthew Grooms

Planner

Planning Division

City Hall, 389 Congress Street, 4th Floor 
Portland, Maine 04101 
(207) 874-8725 (T) 
(207) 756-8258 (F)

mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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